
 

CITY OF ORLAND STAFF REPORT 
MEETING DATE: August 19, 2025 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Council 

FROM: Jennifer Schmitke, City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Appointment to Waste Management Regional Agency (Action) 

Consideration of Appointment to the Waste Management Regional Agency Board for an 
alternate position. 

 

BACKGROUND  

For 2025, the City is required to appoint two members and one alternate to serve on the Waste 
Management Regional Agency Board. 
 

ANALYSIS: 

Currently, Vice Mayor Tolle and Councilmember McDermott serve as the City’s appointed 
representatives, with Councilmember Barr as the alternate. However, due to scheduling 
conflicts, Councilmember McDermott is unable to attend the meetings, requiring a change in 
appointments. Councilmember Barr agreed to assume Councilmember McDermott’s position as 
a representative, and Mayor Romano agreed to serve as the alternate. 

 

RECOMMENDATION  

Appoint Councilmember Barr as one of the representatives on the board and Mayor Romano as 
the alternate. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: None. 

 

 

 


